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2016 – Notice to Shipping No 17 
MAISONNEUVE REGION  
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  
 

Installation of a Temporary Wharf Along the South 
Shore Canal 
 
Mariners are advised that due to construction of the new Champlain Bridge, 
the unloading of concrete segments from a barge will be carried out in the 
South Shore Canal in the vicinity of the new bridge. To allow for the 
unloading process, a wharf will be installed and positioned downstream of 
the Champlain Bridge in the Canal (see below for diagram with position and 
dimensions).  
 
The installation of the wharf will be done by Ocean Group the week of 
September 19th, 2016, between commercial navigation. The unloading work 
will be done later, over four weeks at the rate of two unloadings per week. A 
tug will remain moored at the wharf during the unloading process.  
 
During the installation period and once the installation is complete, mariners 
must transit at the slowest safe speed possible in the vicinity of the wharf. 
Two-way navigation will be permitted in the South Shore Canal; however, no 
meets will be allowed in the vicinity of the wharf. 
 
We will monitor the situation closely and notify you of any change. 
 
 
Thank you for your collaboration. 
 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
September 16, 2016 
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